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March 8, 2021 314

Dr. Wolf Lebovic

The Wolf Lebovic Charitable Foundation
PO Box 1240 Stn Main

Stouffville ON L4A 8A2

Dear Dr. Lebovic,

Your generosity and ongoing dedication to Baycrest have helped address the needs of
thousands of vulnerable older adults throughout this exceptionally challenging time. By
supporting the delivery of virtual care and programs, you enabled Baycrest to maintain its
commitment to quality care and meet the diverse needs of older adults during the COVID-19
pandemic.

In the enclosed report, you will learn how your support is driving innovation at Baycrest and
making it possible for us to provide a more robust system of virtual care and recreational
programming.

You are ensuring that residents, patients and community members receive specialized care
through telemedicine, virtual day clinics at a time when in-person appointments are limited.
Your support also allows us to amplify and digitize therapeutic and recreation programs
through smart TVs and cable, enabling older adults in our care to experience the benefits of
our programs and reducing the effects of social isolation.

We are grateful for your continued support. Because of you, we are moving closer to
Baycrest's vision of a world where every older adult enjoys a life of purpose, inspiration and
fulfilment. Thank you for making it possible for us to meet the growing needs of older adults
in our community and beyond.

All the best,
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March 18, 2021

Mr., Wolf Lebovic

Director

The Joseph and Wolf Lebovic Charitable Foundation
P.0. Box 1240

Stouffville, ON L4A 8A2

Dear Mr. Lebovic,

We are delighted to advise you, a member of our Partners for Discovery, that as of April 1,2021 Toronto General & Western
Hospital Foundation is amalgamating with Toronto Rehab Foundation to form a new foundation, which will be named
UHN Foundation.

The name UHN Foundation was chosen based on the results of extensive research, including input from our donor and
volunteer communities. UHN Foundation was felt to be the best name to reflect the expansion of our fundraising mandate
and scope of support we provide to UHN, as well as the fact that we will be raising funds for three of UHN’s four major
hospitals - Toronto General Hospital, Toronto Western Hospital and Toronto Rehabilitation Institute - in addition to The
Michener Institute of Education. Guidance from donors on the name change was extremely important to us, and we
sincerely thank those who participated for helping us to shape our future.

You, as a member of our Partners for Discovery, continue to be integral to our success, and we are grateful for your support
of UHN to advance innovation and create knowledge. We are still here for you and note for you that UHN Foundation will
retain the charitable registration number of Toronto General & Western Hospital Foundation (12386 4068 RR0001);

gift agreements signed prior to April 1, 2021 will continue to be valid; and absolutely no action is required on your part.

Thanks to you, UHN is the number-one research hospital in Canada, and home to the number-four hospital in the world.
With the continued support of our Partners for Discovery, UHN Foundation is poised to help UHN strengthen its position,
and we look forward, together, to making an even greater impact on the patients and families we are privileged to serve,
and to pursuing even more knowledge to build a healthier world.

Yours sincerely,

g o it

Tennys J.M. Hanson Raj Kothari

Chief Executive Officer, Chair, Board of Directors
Toronto General & Western Hospital Foundation Toronto General & Western Hospital Foundation

Vice President & Chief Development Officer,
University Health Network

Encl.

P.S. If you have left a gift in your will there is no need to change the designation -
we are still able to accept gifts to Toronto General & Western Hospital Foundation.

) Toronto General

“UH h Toronto Westem KNOWLEDGE LIVES HERE.
Toronto Rehab R. Fraser Elliott Building, 5th Floor, 55-801, 190 Elizabeth Street, Toronto ON M5G 2C4

FOUNDATION Michener Institute T 416-340-3935 | F 416-340-4864 | Toll free 1-877-846-4483 (1-877-UHN-GIVE) | foundation@uhn.ca | tgwhf.ca




PICKERING COLLEGE

16945 Bayview Avenue, Newmarket, Ontario, Canada L3Y 4X2
TEL: (905) 895-1700 1-877-895-1700 FAX (905) 895-9076 www.pickeringollege.on.ca

April 1, 2021

Dr. Wolf Lebovic and Mr. Sam Palermo
Lebovic Entreprises

14012 Leslie Street, 2nd Floor

Aurora, ON

L4G 7C2

Dear Dr. Lebovic and Mr. Palermo,

It was a great pleasure to celebrate your generosity at the Circle of Friends donor recognition event — we are
sorry that you could not join us, but we look forward to welcoming you to a future event. During these
unprecedented times, your leadership support has made a tremendous difference in our ability to provide a
safe, secure learning environment, enriched online programs, and upgrades to our facilities with added
measures to address pandemic precautions. Additionally, donor support has enabled us to exceed our Light
The Way capital campaign goal for an exciting new academic building.

Your support enables faculty and staff to deliver a vibrant learning experience for students through
technology, outdoor education, and encouraging students to challenge themselves further through public
speaking, debate, and programs such as the Joshua Weinzweig Creative Writing Program. To demonstrate
your support, faculty, staff and students prepared an event program to bring their learning experiences to
you in the Circle of Friends presentation rooms featuring Public Speaking, Outdoor Education, Science and
Technology and Creative Writing.

In the spirit of giving, current parents David Hein and Irene Sankoff joined us to deliver the keynote
address, while past parent and program founding donor Daniel Weinzweig shared his passion for writing in
the Joshua Weinzweig Creative Writing Program presentation room. Thank you to guest speakers, faculty
leaders and students for their inspiring presentations.

The spirit of community brings us together, and together we are resilient. With your support, we will
continue to deliver exceptional programs and enhanced school life experiences to our students. Your

investments make a difference and will benefit this and future generations of global leaders. Thank you!

Sincerely,

T. Ann Smiley
Executive Director, Development
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The Joseph and Wolf Lebovic Charitable Foundation
Attention: Mr. Wolf Lebovic
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Dear Mr. Lebovic,

When a global pandemic required urgent leadership, you helped make University Health
Network (UHN) the provincial hub.

When the most critical COVID-19 cases required life-saving intensive care, your generosity
helped ensure UHN was able to use rare technology to preserve lung function. And when the
vaccine arrived in Canada, one of the first doses was administered right here at UHN.

That’s what it means to be on the very forefront of medicine — and never settle when it comes
to advancing research and innovation. At Toronto General and Toronto Western hospitals,
you help us adapt, transform and overcome every new medical challenge. And this level of
care is only possible with your support.

Your generous support funds world-class leadership and life-saving innovation at our
hospitals every day, and I'm deeply grateful. With you by our side, we can continue to

work to redefine the future of health care in Canada and beyond.

One of our greatest challenges is the ever-growing demand on our Emergency Departments.
By rapidly implementing virtual care solutions to revolutionize the way patients are seen,
monitored and triaged, our Virtual Emergency Department is just one example of how we’ve
adapted to better serve patients during the pandemic and in the future.

WHAT KNOWLEDGE CAN DO

R. Fraser Elliott Building, 5th Floor, 55-801, 190 Elizabeth Street, Toronto ON M5G 2C4
416-603-5300 | Toll free 1-877-846-4483 | foundation@uhn.ca | tgwhf.ca
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MAY 10 2021

Mr. Wolf Lebovic

Director, Trustee

Lebovic Enterprises Limited
14012 Leslie St

Aurora, ON L4G 7C2

Dear Mr. Lebovic:

Thank you for your generous pledge payment to Ryerson University. You are giving deserving students the
space and support they need to excel academically and launch careers with social impact.

Young people come to Ryerson for something greater: entrepreneurial innovation, civic engagement or simply
the desire to make a lasting difference in our world. A diversity of students can gain industry-driven skills,
community connections and life-changing confidence that starts with the kindness of supporters like you.
Thank you for bringing goals and dreams within reach for rising young leaders at Ryerson. Please find attached
a receipt in the amount of the gift.

Sincerely,

3,

Jody Dailey, CFRE
Senior Director, Advancement Services

S D O s A o T g ™ i e s s
T~ bl

Receipt No. 296056
Please retain for your files.

. . - 001403508
Lebovic Enterprises Limited Print date: 23-Apr-2021
14012 Leslie St Gift Date: 21-Apr-2021
Aurora, ON L4G 7C2 Amount:  $25,000.00

Canada Revenue Agency Registration No. 119130383RR0001

Ryerson - . o
H 1 Ryersan University, 350 Victoria 5t., Toronto, Ontario M5B 2K
Unlversrty 416-979-5000, ext. 556516




WEIZMANN CANADA

Science for the Benefit of Humanity

May 2021 | LEEGVIC £
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Wolf Lebovic

c¢/o Sally Cotton
Lebovic Enterprises
P.0. Box 1240 R
Stoufville, ON, L4A 8A2 LG

Dear Wolf,

It is with great honour that | am writing to you as a part of the Weizmann family. | hope you and your
family are doing well during. Please know we are thinking about you and are grateful for the support
you and Joe have given us through the Joseph and Wolf Lebovic Charitable Foundation.

| am pleased to provide you with a printed copy of the latest issue of the Weizmann International
Magazine. There are so many fascinating stories about research happening in the various areas of
science, including updates on the two flagship projects: Frontiers of the Universe and The Institute of
Brain and Neural Sciences.

Having passed the one-year mark of the COVID-19 pandemic, this issue includes a special section called,
The vaccines are here, and research abounds. It is a reminder of the tremendous contribution of the
Weizmann Institute and its collaboration with other international partners, in exploring the virus to
develop the next generation of antiviral drugs and vaccines. Once again, basic science allows our
scientists to imagine a better world and bring their specialized knowledge to approach whatever
challenges they face, resulting in breakthrough initiatives.

In this issue, the Beck/Lebovic Chair for Research in Climate Change is referenced on page 52 for your
generous support of the work of Prof. llan Koren. You can read about the work of Prof llan in the
article, RX for the ocean, on page 20.

We are so grateful for your commitment to scientific discovery and raising awareness and support for
the wonderful work at the campus. | look forward to the opportunity of meeting you when that
becomes possible. Thank you for your partnership.

Warmly,

I

h Stern
National Executive Director and CEO

WEIZMANN CANADA
MONTREAL | TORONTO | CALGARY | VANCOUVER

weizmann.ca | info@weizmann.ca | 1.800.387.3894
Charitable Organization Number 13093 0092 RR0001




Maha Shaher

Subject: RE: Thank You!

From: Barbara Pasternak
Date: June 23, 2021 at 2:13:00 PM EDT

To: Sam Palermo [

Cc: Anita Nardella <a il e - B /< e/ Freedman
S S — -n—-dwardslsS@eman-com"

Subject: FW: Thank You!

Hello Sam- pls forward to Dr Lebovic Thank you

Dear Dr. Lebovic:

On behalf of our Board of Directors, our Diabetes Hope Advisory Boards and our youth
living with diabetes across Canada, thank you from the bottom of our hearts for your
tremendous generosity.

Huge smiles we're on each golfers face ...and more importantly funds from the event ... a
gift which makes it even more special because it has true meaning for paying it

forward. Our golfers were so thrilled to play despite the strict Covid protocols. Your staff
were accommodating and friendly and the feedback from our golfers were wonderful.

| must mention how Thomas was always available and very professional. His calm

demure was truly received throughout the planning of the tourney with many Covid
restrictions evolving.

Since next year, 2022 will be a monumental year for the foundation by celebrating 25
years, we hope you will consider inviting us to celebrate at your golf club.

I would also like to extend my sincerest condolences to you and the Lebovic Family on the
passing of your brother Joseph (Joe).

He was a true icon and a treasure as an advocate for the academic study of Jewish
history and culture at UoT supporting jewish studies and along with yourself, a tremendous
supporter in the Jewish community.

He will be missed.

Until next year, | wish you good health and a wonderful successful season.

Kindest wishes.

LEBOVIC ENTERPRISES LiNii
TED
CEIVED

Barbara Pasternak

Diabetes Hope Foundation JUN 23 2021
Founder / Chair
905.670.0557.231




Gmail - ORT Golf Tournament

I1of |

M Gmail

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ik=87734d777b&view=pt&sea...

Alex Ts <alexandrosatsiaras@gmail.com>

ORT Golf Tournament

1 message

rwellen@ortcanada.org 'i“w
To: Alex T >
Cc: Sam Palermo >

Hi Alex,

Tue, Jun 29, 2021 at 9:31 PM

Once again, | wanted to take the opportunity to thank you and the Lebovic Golf Course team for all of the hard work
and for providing such a great opportunity to raise funds for ORT schools in Israel. We raised over $80,000 today and
it will really make a big difference, especially in these difficult times as a result of the pandemic.

| continue to get extremely positive feedback from participants and am so happy we got very lucky with the weather.

If there is anything you need from me, please let me know.

If you can provide scores from the cart scoring system, it would be appreciated. | can tell you that | received a few

paper score cards and one of them has a score of 71.
Have a great evening and speak soon.
All the best!

Rick

Rick Wellen
Executive Director, ORT Toronto

(647) 967-1511

www.ort-toronto.org

Impact
Through
Education

2021-06-30, 9:36 a.m.




29/07/2021

Sally Cotton

From:  Merle Goldmarjji D |

Sent:  July-29-21 3:31 PM

To: ‘Sally Cotton'

Cc: 'Laurie Ellies'

Subject: FW: please send to Wolf

Hi Sally,
I hope you are well.
Please pass this message to Wolf.

Dear Wolf,

Page 1 of 1

LEBOVIC ENTERPRISES L]
MITED
CEIVED

JUL 29 201

We are so appreciative of your support of the Ruth Farb Tournament which took place yesterday and

was a super success.

Laurie Ellies and the Farb and Kauffman families who sponsor this tournament for pancreatic cancer
research in memory of a very special wife, mother and sister, ended the day knowing that each

participant enjoyed both the golf and the delicious food!!

Thanks to everyone, over $45,000 was raised for this very significant research partnership between the

Hebrew University of Jerusalem and the Ontario Institute for Cancer Research, an important

collaboration benefitting both Israel and Canada. The Farb and Kaufman families are looking forward to
returning to your golf course next year for another successful event!

Warmest wishes

Il

Merle Goldman

Merle Goldman
Project Consultant and Stewardship

4950 Yonge Street Suite 1202 | PO Box 123 | Toronto, ON M2N 6K1

Tel: 416 485 8000 ext. 118 | Fax: 416 485 8565
Email: mgoldman@cfhu.org | Web: cfhu.org

29/07/2021




Gmail - ParaSport Ontario Para Pro Am https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ik=87734d777b& view=pt&sea...

M Gmail <\ \A\ (:\ 50 QVQ“ ¥ Alex Ts <alexandrosatsiaras@gmail.com>

ParaSport Ontario Para Pro Am

Joe Millage
To: Alex T
Cc: Sam Palermo

Sat, Jul 31, 2021 at 9:20 AM

Alex - As | clean up after our event (and get ready for my own club championships which start today) | want to begin
by thanking you, Dr. Lebovic, Sam and your team at Lebovic Golf.

Through leadership, action, organizational excellence and exemplary service you help a lot of organizations make a
difference in the world. We are truly indebted to Dr. Lebovic and thankful for Sam Palermo’s guidance and the strong
organizational leadership you provided. In the near future there will be more formal expressions of our gratitude. But
it is important for me to begin by expressing my most sincere appreciation of the time, energy and excellence you
contributed to our events. You are a superstar in an industry that often takes excellence for granted.

Thank YQU,

Joe

Joe Millage
Phonef/text: 905 922 4676

e-mail: emtjoe@rogers.com

1ofl 2021-08-01,4:11 p.m.




On behalf of the BILD Board of Directors and staff we
would like to congratulate and thank Lebovic Enterprises

for your support of our Association for the last 50 years.

This speaks to both your commitment to advancing

industry issues and the sustainability of your business.

Again, thank you we look forward to continuing to share
significant milestones for both your company and our

industry.
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Dear Mr. ILebovic and all the Qtaff at The Lebovic Golf
Club -

We would like to take this opportunity to express our sincerest
appreciation for your kindness. Thank you for inviting our
organlzatlon to host our go]f tournament at your cetabhshment

Thanks to your generosity, we were abic to raise mgmﬁc.tnt funds
for our type 1 diabetes patients and their families.

Your generosity comes at a very significant time as COVID-19 has
put a strain on our ability to run other fundsaising events. Having
your support, has made a very big difference in the lives of those we
serve,

We look forward to the opportunity to work with Mr. Lebovic and
everyone at theclubhouse in the future.

With gratitude

Marla Falzon
The CHARLES H BEST Diabetes Centre



Dear

You have been very much on our minds
as the world deals with these challenging times
and the uncertainties that go with them.

We hope that you and your family are all well and safe.

We wanted to take this opportunity to connect and
remind you to reach out if you need anything.

Your commitment to making lives better and healthier
in Canada is not forgotten, and we thank you for your
continued dedication to our Foundation and hospitals.

Our very best,
Raj Kothari Tennys Hansdn
Chair, Board of Directors Chief Executive Officer

Yl SE9- TN



8/9/2021 Gmail - THANK YOU

N‘ G mail Alex Ts <alexandrosatsiaras@gmail.com>
THANK YOU

1 message

wendy Mon, Aug 9, 2021 at 7:05 PM

To: Alex
Cc: Sam Palermo

ob Mullen [

Alex,

| understand that the U of T Varsity Blues Golf Day was absolutely perfect!

The golfers very much enjoyed the wonderful hospitality of the staff, playing such a beautiful course, the ease of all
logistics and the overall experience.

We are so grateful to Dr. Lebovic for the opportunity he provided the University of Toronto.

His generosity knows no bounds and we feel very privileged to have been able to host the event at the Lebovic Golf
Club.

| want to thank you for your tremendous organization and professionalism.

You have been an absolute pleasure to work with and the Club is fortunate to have you on their team.

Sam, thank you for your leadership and guidance throughout the entire process.

Your attention to detail and health & safety protocols was greatly appreciated by everyone.

We look forward to the September 11, 2021 Golf Day.

Thank you again, gentlemen.

Sincerely

Wendy

Wendy Kane
Cell 416.574.810)
Office 416.921.8495

wendy@wendykane.com

https.//mail.google.com/mail/u/1?ik=87734d777b&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f%3A1707658825164665724&simpl=msg-f%3A17076588251. ..

17



8/16/2021 Gmail - U of T Golf Day

I v ' Gmall Alex Ts <alexandrosatsiaras@gmail.com>

U of T Golf Day

Greg Marshall <coachgreg.marshall@utoronto.ca> Mon, Aug 16, 2021 at 11:44 AM
To: _ H

Goo Morning Alex,

On behalf of the Varsity Bleus Football players and coaches, | just wanted to thank you for your assistance with helping
our Golf Day at the Lebovic Golf Club. After speaking with many of the participants from the event, they all raved about
how great an event it was and look forward to their next opportunity to play at the course.

The success of this event will play a major role in our fundraising efforts to be able to offer our current and future athletes
scholarship opportunities. Thank you to you and the entire Lebovic group for making this possible and we look forward to
working together in the coming years.

Sincerely,
Greg Marshall

Head Football Coach

University of Toronto

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/1?ik=87734d777b&view=pt&search=all&permmsgid=msg-{%3A1708265227282072437 &simpl=msg-f%3A17082652272... 1/1




8/20/2021 Gmail - FINAL - names for August 19th event

M G mall Alex Ts <alexandrosatsiaras@gmail.com>

FINAL - names for August 19th event

To: '

Hi Alex,

THANK YOU for everything you and your staff have done for the CJGA to help make our event a great
experience for our golf guests. You and your team did an amazing job yesterday, and | received a lot of
great notes from our guests telling me how great their day was at Lebovic, how great the food way, and
how much they enjoyed the day. Plus, the BONUS on the day was putting a smile on Dr. Wolf Lebovic's face
when we gave him the customized headcover for his driver as a thank you gift from the CJGA.

As promised, please see the FINAL FINAL list of 132 names from our Aug-19 event. Please confirm receipt,
and when the names are in the system (as some of the people are asking when they can start booking their
2 guest passes).

Have a great remainder to your day, and have a nice weekend.

Sincerely,

lan Lederer - CIGA
647-281-4488

L}.ﬂ CJGA - Lebovic - August 19 - foursomes names - V.6 - FINAL.xIsx
— 19K

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/17ik=87734d777b&view=pt&search=all&permmsgid=msg-f%3A1708629160628300628&simpl=msg-%3A17086291606... 1/1
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BANK
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presented by

AS A LOYAL SUPPORTER OF TENNIS CANADA AND
THE NATIONAL BANK OPEN PRESENTED BY ROGERS,
WE ARE PLEASED TO PROVIDE YOU WITH AN
OFFICIAL TOURNAMENT TOWEL AS A THANK You
FOR YOUR CONTINUED PATIENCE AND SUPPORT AS
WE NAVIGATE THESE UNUSUAL TIMES.

TENNIS IN CANADA IS THRIVING, BOTH ON A
PARTICIPATION FRONT AND A HIGH-PERFORMANCE
FRONT, AND THIS IS ONLY POSSIBLE THROUGH
YOUR GENEROUS PATRONAGE.

WE ARE INCREDIBLY GRATEFUL TO YOU FOR
YOUR TREMENDOUS SUPPORT.

THANK YOU FOR MAKING A DIFFERENCE!




23/08/2021 Page 1 of 1

PRISES LIMITED
Sally Cotton LEBOWICQ%%E EIVED

From:  evie kozak-holland ) AUG 2 3 202

Sent:  August-21-21 2:19 PM

12 .

Subject: Deepest Thanks for your Generosity

To Sally Cotton,

I just received my award in the mail today as the Stouffville D.S.S. 2021 recipient of the Joseph and
Wolf Lebovic Charitable Foundation Bursary.

[ cannot put into words the Joy that this brings me! I am endlessly so grateful for you as the sponsor of
my award. I am truly honoured to have received this, it is something I will always treasure. This award

came to me at a very significant time in my life and I sincerely consider it as one of the most important
parts of my career as a growing artist!

Thank you so much, I am deeply grateful for your generosity and support.
Have a lovely weekend,

Evie Kozak-Holland
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Dr. Wolf Lebovic,

Thank you once again for the incredible generosity that to our very
successful 1% annual golf tournament on June 14"

This event simply would not have even begun, much less raise over
$230,000.00 without your support.

Please accept this gift, informally called the "Shabbat platter" hand painted
by a Baycrest resident.

Regards,
Juh + Bria
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~‘ G ma || Alex Ts <alexandrosatsiaras@gmail.com:

Thank you for hosting the Mulligan Golf Tournament Sept 29, 2021

1 message

Mon, Oct 4, 2021 at 11:14 PN

Dear Mr. Lebovic/Alex, from the bottom of our hearts, THANK YOU!

Joe Azzopardi

Your generosity and compassion for giving back to The Sunnybrook Foundation brought us together.

My wife and | have hosted the annual Giving Hearts Gala for Sunnybrook’s PYNK and Prostate Cancer programs for 10
years. When Sunnybrooks’ Joanna approached Anne and | with your offer to host a charity golf tournament at Lebovic
Golf Club, how could we say no?

Together with co-founder Anne Madden, and support from my wife Rose Azzopardi, daughter Marisa Bianchi and Billy
Madden, we created The Mulligan Charity Golf Tournament Day at your Golf club.

On Wednesday September 29t we were pleased to have 105 enthusiastic golfers and sponsors attend and support our
cause. We are happy to announce that $30,000 was raised for Sunnybrook. The weather was perfect, and the golfers
raved about your beautiful course, excellent meals and service at the Lebovic Golf Club.

Dealing with Alex Tsiaras and the Lebovic team was truly a pleasure and helped make our day the success that it was.

On behalf of Anne and myself, Thank you again for your generosity and we hope that you consider hosting our
tournament again next year with our common goal to support The Sunnybrook Foundation.

“Together we are giving cancer survivors another shot at life”

See the following link for some background on how we met at the Giving Hearts Gala and came

together to host the First Inaugural Mulligan Charity Golf Tournament: https://sunnybrook.ca/foundation/your-
impact/joining-forces.html.

With heartfelt appreciation,

Joe Azzopardi and Anne Madden

Co-founders, The Mulligan Charity Golf Tournament



Memorandum

Date: October 21, 2021
To: Willy

From: Sally

MESSAGE:

Hi Willy,

One New Phone Message:

From: Ethel Lebovic

Message: She wanted to let you know she just has one cheque left she also asked me to

say ‘you’re a dear ex-husband’

Thank you,




Dear Mr. Lebovic,

Although we are unable to gather in person again this year for our annual Partners for Discovery
members’ dinner, we hope to see you next spring for our first reception in almost two years (more
details to follow).

Until then, please accept this special Partners for Discovery package as a small token of our gratitude for
your ongoing support. This package has been generously funded by an anonymous donor.

We have included a copy of our latest newsletter for your enjoyment, as well.
Sending our best wishes to you and your family for a happy and healthy holiday season.

We look forward to the important work that we can accomplish together and thank you for your
continued commitment to our hospitals.

Sincerely,
/e /Q*’f'/““"‘;’j" poelsand AdSake v
Kiki Delaney, C.M. & Dr. Michael Baker, C.M., 0.Ont.

Co-Chair, Partners for Discovery Co-Chair, Partners for Discovery
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Wishing you all the best for the holiday season
from your friends at Tennis Canada

Nos meillenrs veux pour le temps des Fétes
| de vos amis chez Tennis Canada
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May the holidays be filled with grace and hope, friends

and family, health and good fortune. May we all come

together in the New Year to cultivate a bright future for
all Canadians in the spirit of reconciliation.

Puisse ce temps des fétes étre rempli de gratitude et
d’espoir, de santé et de bonheur et de beaux moments en
famille et entre amis. Que la nouvelle année nous rapproche
dans un esprit de réconciliation afin de bdtir un avenir
radieux pour I’ensemble des Canadiens et des Canadiennes.
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Mary Simon Whit Fraser



Deaw De Leene,
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And that is because of you.

Each and every day, the impact of your
support is felt across Sunnybrook by our
staff, patients and families.

As we reflect on the pastyear, please know
that we are so grateful to count you as part
of Team Sunnybrook.Your dedication and
generosity enables us to be there for our
patients when it matters most.

With the New Year approaching, we look
forward to all that 2022 will bring and know
that with you by our side we are one step
closer to inventing the future of healthcare.

Sincere wishes for a happy and healthy

New Year.
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[ HOPE THAT THIS PERIOD BRINGS YOU AND YOUR
FAMILY MANY JOYOUS NEW MEMORIES.

THE HOLIDAYS ALSO PROVIDE US AN OPPORTUNITY
TO CONSIDER THE LESS FORTUNATE THAT CANNOT
ENJOY THESE CELEBRATIONS.

IN THAT SPIRIT AND IN YOUR HONOR, WE WILL BE
SUPPORTING SEVERAL INSTITUTIONS THAT
PROVIDE MENTAL HEALTH SERVICES FOR THOSE
WHO LACK THE PEACE OF MIND WE ALL YEARN FOR
DURING THIS PERIOD.

WITH EVERY BEST WISH,

MO LIDSKY AND THE ENTIRE PRIME QUADRANT FAMILY
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